
Dear Alumni of 
Sri Sarada Math-Rasik Bhita,
You will be glad to know that Sri Sarada
Math-Rasik Bhita is going to step into its 25th
year in November, 2025. This journey
wouldn't have been possible without the
contributions, achievements, and memories
created by you— the alumni of this institute.

Rasik Bhita plans to commemorate this
remarkable journey with a series of
programmes , events and new ventures
spanning over a year from November, 2025 to
January 2027. To celebrate this special
occasion and to stay connected with you, we
request you to please take a moment to fill
out the Google Form below, so that we may
share the event details and stay in touch.

https://forms.gle/RKjt3H8NQMUHyWd38

Let’s come together to honour the past,
celebrate the present, and join hands to
weave a promising future.
Looking forward to reconnecting with you!
Yours sincerely,
Pravrajika Nityamuktaprana
Centre-in-Charge

25 yrs of
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